
Student Success  

 
Meg Storrs, Administrative Assistant for Southern State’s Nursing Department, has graduated 
as a fellow of the newest class of the Ohio Leadership Academy for Student Success. 
 
Sponsored by the Ohio Association of Community Colleges, the academy is the first of its kind in 
the nation to gather mid-level faculty and staff for a year of training, exchanging ideas, and 



The academy was funded by several national organizations, ensuring that colleges had minimal 
expenses to participate.  
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